Al NEws RELEASE

For Immediate Release August 25, 2006

Registration for St. Catharines Collegiate
moved due to construction

Due to on-going construction at St. Catharines Collegiate, Fall registration for Collegiate
students will be moved to the gymnasium at Alexandra Public School, 84 Henry Street, St.
Catharines. Registration will be open from 9am to 3pm on Tuesday, Wednesday, and
Thursday, August 29, 30 and 31.

It is expected that the construction will be completed so that students will attend the first

day of school at St. Catharines Collegiate on Tuesday, September 5.
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For more information contact:

Tracy Sacco, Principal, St. Catharines Collegiate, 905-941-4036
Reference:

Tara Hall, Communications Officer, 905-641-2929 ext. 4160
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